
Walton County Water Department 
Bid Proposal and Recommendation 

As approved by the BOC we solicited bids for GIS Services for GPS location and mapping of 
meters, valves, pipes and hydrants for the water system. The proposals also included an inventory 
of the piping material going into and out of the meter as will be required by the new Lead and 
Copper Rule. We had 8 companies that submitted bids. Bids ranged from a low of $274,049 to a 
high of $1,018,824. The four low bids were within $36,685 of each other with the three lowest 
being in a range from $274,049 - $293,214. The low bidder had a timetable of 16 weeks to 
complete the project. 

Based upon the scope and pricing we are recommending that the contract be awarded to the low 
bidder which is Suburban Consulting Engineers, Inc. (SCE) for $274,049. 

Morris Jordan 
Director 

GPS LOCATION AND MAPPING FOR WALTON CO. WATER DEPT. 

PROPOSALS RECEIVED: 

Reconn Utility Services 

TerraMark Land Surveying 

Carter & Sloope Consulting Engineers 

Surveying and Mapping, LLC 

Suburban Consulting Engineers, Inc. 

KCI Technologies, Inc. 

Young Management and Consulting 

Cypress Environmental Partners 

$515,515 

$497,020 

$278,656 

$423,514 

$274,049 

$310,734 

$293,214 

$1,018,824 


